
 

  

18/02/2022 

H.E. António Guterres  

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,  

I am pleased to reconfirm that Academia de Formación García Ibáñez S.L. supports the ten principles of the 

Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this 

communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within our sphere of influence. We are 

committed to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day 

operations of our organization, and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader 

development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals. Academia de 

Formación García Ibáñez S.L  will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the 

general public.   

The reason why we did not submit a Communication on Engagement in the last two years is that the changes 

suffered on an international level due to Covid-19, obliged us to reorganise our business structure at a 

determined level and to concentrate on problems appearing at staff level. The urgency to adapt to these 

changes caused the exclusion of other  kinds of functions considered to be less urgent,  taking into account 

the survival of the enterprise and thus the continuation of the tasks considered necessary to maintain the firm 

within the  world pact. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the biannual submission of a 

Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to implement the ten 

principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress 

within two years of joining the Global Compact, and every two years thereafter according to the Global 

Compact COE policy.   

Sincerely yours, 

 

Ms. Ana García Escrivá 

CEO 
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